
 
 
 
Date: January 17, 2024 
 
RE: Cancellation Notice for RFP #23-05 titled Rocky Point Golf Course Clubhouse 

Renovation 
              
 
The Authority has decided to cancel this Request for Proposal based on the note (see 
below) as stated on Page 12 of the RFP document.  
 
The Authority reserves the right to reject all proposals and issue a rebid if it is deemed to 
be in the best interest of the Authority. 
 
Reason: Specifications/Drawings need to be reviewed and clarified  
 
If/when the Authority decides to rebid this job, you will be notified immediately. 
 
Thank you for attending the mandatory pre-proposal conference as required by the 
Authority and we welcome your participation in future bid processes. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call at (813) 350-6511. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Deltecia Jones 
Procurement Manager 
 
cc:  Bid File 
 

 


